
Stacy Lunnon <stacyl@pensionpractitioner.com>

The Broadway Travel Service (Wimbledon) Ltd Pension Plan

Lynn Smith <lynn.smith@broadwaytravel.com> 9 September 2015 at 13:56
To: "stacyl@pensionpractitioner.com" <stacyl@pensionpractitioner.com>

Hi Stacy

Hussein has asked me to confirm our staging date for pension auto­enrolment.

Our staging date was 1 July 2014, however we used the 3 month postponement period, therefore all 
employees were auto­enrolled from 1 October 2014.

Please do not hesitate to contact me, should you requite any further information.

Kind regards

Lynn 

Lynn Smith

Head of Human Resources

Direct Line: 0191 2752406

BroadwayTravel Established 1948

Follow us on Twitter @Broadway1948
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